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Pamela Martin

From: janet lichty 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 10:47 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Speed Avenue and Frances Avenue Victoria BC : Meeting June 23 2016

Hello, 
We have just purchased a townhouse to live in at 103-630 Speed Ave Victoria BC. This area has so 
much potential to be a thriving and safe neighbourhood. It also has an excellent location within 
Victoria.  We fully support the rezoning to mixed use commercial/residential and would like to see this 
area developed as such as soon as possible. 
Thank you, 
Dr. Karen Grant 
Janet Lichty 
 




